HPL – Next Steps (September 6th, 2017)

All teaching staff:-
1. Open the email you received on training day from “Information@ccs.northants.sch.uk”.
2. Copy and paste the password and go to the email David sent to Secondary teaching staff (Tues 7:40am) entitled “High Performance Learning Course”. 
3. Click on the “openedx” link on that email and paste in your password. Click on “Account” and then reset your password before entering the course.
4. When you are in the HPL course, look at the “Discussion” where you should see a message from your Leadership Link (by the end of this week!)
5.  Please respond to the message to demonstrate that you have accessed the course without issue.
6. Work through the Meta-Cognition videos and materials when suits you. 
7. Liaise with your HPL colleagues to agree a time to catch up and collaborate as a group within the next 7 – 10 days to discuss your initial thoughts about “Meta-Cognition” and how you might incorporate this Advanced Cognitive Performance Characteristic (ACP) within your practice. 
8. Identify the class / classes you intend to utilise the HPL approach with and pass this information on to your Leadership Link.  
9. Teach your “HPL Class” throughout September; the “assessment” will ask you to reflect upon your findings in terms of the impact of the meta-cognition approach on student learning / understanding. 
10. Please arrange a second meeting in the penultimate week of this term to discuss the assessment and share your thoughts on meta-cognition and how your learners have responded.
11. The assessment window opens on October 16th for colleagues to complete their assessment. There will also be an opportunity to self-assess against the criteria before submission of the task. Further details about this closer to the time. The assessment closes during the first week of November.
12. In Term 2, a new HPL sub-topic will be addressed.

Thanks
Adrian
